
 BE RESPECTFUL        ASPIRE   BE RESPONSIBLE 

  4 Sep 2024   Term 3  WEEK 7 

Principal’s Report 

We acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work today, and 

pay respect to Elders past, present and emerging.  We extend that respect to all  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

PITTWATER PRESS

 

Term 3 is flying by with subject selection evenings, NAIDOC Assembly, prefect and  

captain elections, completion of major works, the Taito City Study Tour, Resilience in Our 

Teens (RIOT) implementation, wellbeing workshops, Year 11 camp and Book Week  

celebrations, just a sample of the many initiatives that take place to support and enrich 

learning for students. I would like to acknowledge how fortunate we are to have an 

amazing team of teaching and non-teaching staff who all work above and beyond to 

make this happen.  

Commendation Assemblies 2024 

Students, teachers, parents and carers celebrated learning on Monday 19 August with 

Commendation Assemblies for Years 7-9 and 10-12. Students who received an award did 

so because they had shown a commitment to learning and demonstrated learning  

dispositions. All teachers have been working with an academic partner to embed  

learning dispositions into teaching and learning programs. Each Key Learning Area has 

chosen three to focus on and these were listed on the student’s award. Learning  

dispositions are designed to support students to learn throughout school and set them up 

for learning and life beyond school. The list includes, but is not limited to; persistence, grit, 

resilience, self-regulation, curiosity, collaboration, creativity, initiative and systematic  

problem solving.   

Resilience in Our Teens (RIOT) 

All staff at Pittwater High School engaged in Resilience in Our Teens (RIOT) professional 

learning on School Development Day and all students in Year 7 have now completed a 

series of seven lessons. Approximately 40 parents are engaged in the online parent    

workshops. RIOT is a whole school approach to managing anxiety by taking practical 

steps to build ‘resilience thinking’ in teenagers.  Students learn to recognise cognitive   

distortions and learn strategies for self-acceptance and acceptance of others. Year 8 will  

commence their program of lessons in Week 6 Term 4. You can see the Year 7 students in 

action further in this Newsletter.  If you would like to know more about RIOT program,     

further information can be found on the Parentshop website:  

https://www.parentshop.com.au/professionals/resilience-in-our-teens 

https://www.parentshop.com.au/professionals/resilience-in-our-teens


Principal’s Message cont. 

Prefects Elect and School Captains 2024/2025 

On Monday we held the Prefect Induction Ceremony for the 2024/25 school leaders. 

The occasion marked the end of a rigorous process and it was wonderful to celebrate 

the achievement with parents and carers. Students in Year 11 self-nominated for the  

positions of prefect. All students in Year 11, and staff, voted for the 24 prefect positions.  

Ms Gambino, Ms Lustig and outgoing school captains Cohen Dickenson and Jack Torta 

interviewed the ten prefects nominating for the positions of School Captains and Vice-

Captains. These students then addressed the school in an assembly.  It takes courage to 

self-nominate, and I thank and congratulate all students who put themselves forward.  

Congratulations to Sophie Cooper and Tyrone Fender who were elected as captains 

and Garrett Stanton and Ryan Holmes who were elected vice-captains. Congratula-

tions also to Senior Prefects Ella Robertson-Hanning, Annabelle Young, Jade Wandl,  

Lexie McCoy, Amelie Wellings and Chloe Currie, who will oversee the portfolios of Crea-

tive and Performing Arts, Culture and Community, Environment and Sustainability, 

Health and Wellbeing, Social Justice and Sport. 

Congratulations Dr Hardy 

Each term the Executive Director, Public Schools Metropolitan North Directorate invites 

nominations for awards for Service to Public Education. Last term, Dr Martin Hardy was 

presented with an award for significant contribution to NSW Public Schools reflective of 

our values and our plan for NSW Public Education. Dr Hardy has served NSW Public 

Schools for 35 years, has held the position of Head Teacher CAPA for 17 years and was 

a classroom teacher at Pittwater High School prior to that. Throughout this time, he has 

established Pittwater High School as a community hub to foster a love of and culture for 

making music. He has worked in the Arts Units and across the Northern Beaches of  

Sydney to provide outstanding opportunities for students to develop a love of music at 

school and in doing so, has demonstrated an outstanding commitment to the values of 

Excellence, Equity and Service.  

SASS Recognition Week 

SASS Recognition Week was celebrated in NSW Public Schools from 26-30 August. 

School Administrative & Support Staff keep the school running, from maintaining our  

facilities, providing technology and wellbeing support, supporting student learning, 

providing administrative support and being the first face that parents and visitors 

see when they arrive in the office. We are so fortunate to have the wonderful team 

that we do.   

Website:  www.pittwater-h.schools.nsw.gov.au  School Email:  Pittwater-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



Deputy Principals’ Message 

  Ms Bromley - Deputy Years 8, 10 & 12 Ms Purvis - Deputy Years 7, 9 & 11 

Ms Samojlowicz - Acting Deputy Learning & Engagement   

It has been a busy few weeks with many activities that build on and celebrate success 

at our school. Year 7 have been having their RIOT (Resilience in our Teens) lessons and 

have learned so much already about how their brain works, and how to deal with 

challenges. See the report from Ms Metcalfe for more information. 

It was wonderful to hear the interesting speeches at the NAIDOC assembly, and to cel-

ebrate and recognise the history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples.  

Last Friday there was a wonderful atmosphere with so many students dressed up for 

Book Week. It was fun to share the joy of reading as we understand the benefits and it 

was certainly hard to judge the best costumes because there were so many great 

ones.  

Year 11 have their exams coming up in Week 8. They should see their teachers for ad-

vice about how best to prepare for each subject. Ms Giddings in the Library is also 

keen to help students with their preparation for exams. Best wishes to all Year 11 - re-

member to stay focussed and do your best. 

Coming Up in Term 3  

August 

• This week is SASS week, we celebrate our School’s Administrative and Support Staff

• Fri 30 Jersey Day raising awareness of Organ and Tissue Donation 

September

• Mon 2 Year 9 Smashed Incursion PDHPE 

• Mon 2 Prefect Induction Ceremony 

• Tue 3 MVPS K-2 Athletics Carnival with PHS leaders on school oval 

• Fri 6 Colour Run 

• Mon 9 to Fri 20  Year 11 Exams

• Mon 23 PHS Orchestra Performance Town Hall 

• Wed 25 Year 12 Breakfast, Final (Clap Out) Assembly and Graduation Ceremony 

Coming Up in Term 4  

Week 1  Tues 15 Oct - HSC Exams begin 

Week 5  Mon 11 Nov - Year 9 Smashed Incursion (PDHPE) 

Week 7  Wed 27 -  Fri 29 Nov Year 9 Camp 

Week 8  Wed 4 Dec - Annual Sports Presentation Assembly  

Week 9  Mon  9 Dec - Annual Presentation Evening 

Week 10 Wed 18 Dec - HSC Results morning tea and final day of the year for all students 

Deputy Principals Ms Bromley, Ms Purvis and Rel DP Mr Schmutter 



RESILIENCE IN OUR TEENS RIOT 

This year our school is undertaking a project to address student anxiety called the Resilience 

in our Teens (RIOT) project. A central element of RIOT is for the students to be brave and to 

‘have a go’ – not to avoid difficult tasks or situations that are within their ability.  

A central element of the RIOT project is for students to develop the knowledge and under-

standing of how their brain works, how to identify anxious feelings, and how to develop the 

skills to regulate their emotions. 

In the sessions so far, students have learned about the following: 

• Dr Seigel’s ‘hand model’ of the brain, where students learn about the parts of their

brain essential for emotional regulation. https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=FTnCMxEnnv8&t=1s

• Stress Buckets – how to identify potential stressors in life and what ‘taps’ we can use to

release stress. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1KYC5SsJjx8

• The adolescent brain and the important work of the pre-frontal cortex in helping us to

think rationally. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0O1u5OEc5eY

• Cognitive Distortions and how to manage them - www.youtube.com/watch?

v=otFrNM7PnME

A CBT process to help students STOP THE BUS when they are having irrational thought pro-

cesses. In our last workshop students worked in groups to plan out sample responses to ad-

verse situations using the ABCDE model. We think they did a fantastic job! Examples overleaf. 

The purpose of the RIOT program is to help students grow resilient and strong so that they 

can face adversity and the inevitable storms of life. We are using the tree metaphor overleaf 

to teach this to the students.  

It would be great if you could have a look at the resources above and discuss with your chil-

dren, including the information from our RIOT lessons over the page. 

Miss Metcalfe and Miss Giddings, RIOT Champions 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FTnCMxEnnv8&t=1s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FTnCMxEnnv8&t=1s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1KYC5SsJjx8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0O1u5OEc5eY
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=otFrNM7PnME
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=otFrNM7PnME


RIOT



JAPANESE VISITORS 

STUDENTS AND TEACHERS VISIT PHS AND SURROUNDS 

From 8 to 13 August we enjoyed a visit from students from Taito City in Tokyo Japan. The group 

was made up of 20 enthusiastic Year 8 students accompanied by 6 equally enthusiastic teach-

ing staff from 5 different schools. During the welcome speeches on the first day, there was a visit-

ing official from the Tokyo Board of Education who spoke about the importance of cultural ex-

changes between Japan and Australia. After a colourful welcome ceremony of singing and 

dancing, the students were given a tour of the school by 20 eager PHS Year 7 and 8 students 

who made them feel welcome and a part of our school community. The Taito students had the 

opportunity to learn about school life through daily class integration experiences where they 

learned about school life in Australia. Outside of school, they accompanied their new host sib-

lings to recreational activities and learned about how kids spend their free time in Australia. The 

PHS host students had the opportunity to learn about Japanese culture through singing and 

dancing performances. A huge thankyou to the 10 host families who made this cultural experi-

ence possible by opening their homes and showing their guests the sites of The Northern Beach-

es and Sydney sites. It was a deeply enriching cultural experience for the students of PHS, and 

there were many teary farewells when it was time for our PHS students to say farewell to their 

new Japanese friends.  

We had a wonderful few days with our Japanese students. Thankyou to the staff of Pittwater 

High and to the staff of the Taito city Junior High Schools who made it possible. A great experi-

ence for everyone involved.  

Lifelong friendships were made. Would do it again in a heartbeat. 

Ms Hemmerle and Miss Lustig, Language Teachers  



YEAR 8 TECHNOLOGY MANDATORY
Year 8 Technology Mandatory students are for-

tunate to be able to study a mixture of different 

topic areas this year, including Timber Technolo-

gy, Textiles Technology and Engineering. As 

these topic areas are spread over the whole 

year, some students are yet to experience all of 

these wonderful TAS (Technology and Applied 

Studies) areas. There have been some amazing 

Timber Treasure Boxes produced, incredible Tie 

Dye enviro bags in Textiles, and some pretty 

fierce dragsters in Engineering. The students 

have thoroughly enjoyed using the specialised 

tools and equipment for each area and have 

learnt so many valuable skills from studying 

Technology Mandatory this year. 



YEAR 11 HOSPITALITY 

Hospitality Students Impress with Exceptional Catering 

The recent TAS (Technological and Applied Studies) and Visual Arts exhibi-

tions at Pittwater High School were not only a showcase of creativity and 

innovation, but also a culinary triumph, thanks to our Year 11 Hospitality stu-

dents.  They proudly demonstrated their food and beverage skills, catering 

these events with an array of offerings that captivated the senses. 

From refreshing mocktails infused with indigenous flavours, to delectable 

canapés, our students prepared and served each item with care and en-

thusiasm.  Many of the ingredients were sourced locally, supporting nearby 

producers and minimising the event's carbon footprint.  Some ingredients 

even came from Pittwater High’s own herb garden, adding a personal 

touch to the menu. 

The success of the catering at these exhibitions is a testament to the dedi-

cation and hard work of our Year 11 Hospitality students.  Their outstanding 

efforts deserve hearty congratulations. 

Therese Frangos, VET Hospitality Teacher 



YEAR 11 HOSPITALITY  - IN HOUSE CATERING 



YEAR 11 HOSPITALITY WORK PLACEMENT 

Hospitality Students Undertake Industry Experience 

Recently, our Year 11 Hospitality students took the opportunity to work in 

various restaurants and cafes across the Northern Beaches, completing 35 

hours of required work placement.  Unlike the work experience they may 

have undertaken in Year 10, this work placement is a mandatory part of the 

course, designed to immerse students in a real-world Hospitality environ-

ment. 

This was the first of two 35-hour blocks, during which the students worked in 

front-of-house roles, gaining invaluable skills in food and beverage service.  I 

want to extend my congratulations to all the students for their enthusiasm 

and commitment.  Your participation and dedication throughout the week 

have made me incredibly proud. Many employers praised the students, not-

ing their politeness, eagerness to learn, and enthusiasm. Impressively, some 

students were even offered part-time positions as a result of their outstand-

ing performance during this work placement - a true testament to their abili-

ties. 

Therese Frangos, VET Hospitality Teacher 

A big thank you to the venues that hosted our students, including Nine Yards Café, Rusti 

Fig Café, Pilu Restaurant, Flower Child Café, Brightside Café, Arvo Café, and De Assis Ca-

fé, among others. 



YEAR 11 HOSPITALITY  - INDUSTRY EXPERIENCE 



UNDER 16 GIRLS RUGBY LEAGUE GALA DAY 

The U16 Girls' Rugby team delivered a stellar performance at Girls Rugby League Gala Day, 

clinching the top spot and bringing home the trophy! Every player gave it their all, showcas-

ing exceptional teamwork and determination. Madison B was an absolute machine in de-

fence, shutting down the opposition with relentless tackles. Ella T, the team captain, dazzled 

as a superstar, leading the charge with multiple tries that energized the entire team. 

Scarlet H and Amalia CS also stood out, contributing crucial plays that kept the momentum 

in our favour. Special recognition goes to our young Year 8 stars, Leilani A and Amara F, 

who displayed remarkable strength and perseverance beyond their years. Their grit and 

spirit were a testament to the bright future of our rugby league program. Well done to the 

entire team for the perseverance and determination to gain the win 

Ms Hynes, 16 Girls Coach 



UNDER 16 RUGBY LEAGUE GALA DAY 

The PHS 16 Boys produced a solid team performance and played some impressive rugby league 

to place third overall.  

Our first game was against Barrenjoey High and although we scored two tries apiece, we went 

down 12-8 as the opposition scored their tries close to the posts and, unlike us, were able to con-

vert both tries. Our team should be commended for fighting back from two tries down through a 

powerhouse try from captain, and lock Beau E, and then to centre Lachie R off a fine pass from 

fullback Marlon R. 

Our next game was against the always formidable and eventual winners Balgowlah Boys. We 

went down 16-4 but the score did not reflect the closeness for the majority of the game, with a 

major setback for us losing inspirational leader Beau early with a corked thigh. Charlie W did pro-

vide a ray of hope with a brilliant 40m try down the blind side touchline from dummy half to put 

us back in the game before Bally scored two late tries to win. 

Our third game produced a very satisfying victory with a 6-0 nil win over neighbours Mater Maria 

College. In a good team effort we never looked like losing with halfback Bailey B scoring all of 

our points with a converted try 

In our final game against St Ives, the boys really stepped up and showed what we are capable 

of with a comprehensive 18-nil triumph. Bailey scored two very impressive tries while prop Archie L 

powered over and winger Rhys MG finished off some clever work by backrower Julian P to also 

score. Bailey converted one of the tries. 

Our best players were Marlon, who was dangerous in attack all day, Bailey playing out of position 

at halfback but adapting to that role with ease, and captain Beau before he was injured. Other 

notable efforts were from the two props Callum and Archie, Hayden F and Julian (off the bench), 

as well as five-eighth Jackson L and centres Charlie and Lachie. 

Once again, the boys were a pleasure to coach and a credit to the school. 

Mr Dailhou, U16 Boys Coach 



SPORTS STARS 

· Pittwater High Alumni and Sea Eagle Jake Trbojevic not only cap-

tained the NSW Blues this year, a rare honour, but captained them to

an even rarer series win, and winning the decider in Queensland - a

tremendous achievement.

· Alannah Paul recently represented Australia at the World Under 16 Girls

Water Polo Championships in Hungary, winning the bronze medal, de-

feating European powerhouses Croatia 13-10. It is even more impres-

sive, as Alannah is only 15 this year, a year younger than most, if not all,

of her rivals. Go Alannah!

· Jacob Harder recently was selected in the NSW All Schools team that

competed at the Australian Schoolboy Rugby Championships and al-

so toured New Zealand with a NSW Development squad, winning all

games.

· Taj Thompson, Max Davies and Tyronne Fender were all selected in the

Sydney North Regional Open Boys Touch team that competed at the

NSW Championships recently. It is a rare feat for any school to have

three students in the one regional team- go Pittwater “Sports” High!!

The team placed third and Taj and Max were then selected to repre-

sent NSW CHS where they will play in a number of tournaments de-

signed to pick an Australian team to compete in a South Pacific

Championships. This is a notable achievement for Taj and Max, as they

also represented NSW CHS in the under 15 age group two years ago- a

couple of touch superstars!

· Mahli Harding placed 8th at the Sydney North Cross Country Champi-

onships at Wyong in the Under 15 Girls and qualified for the NSW CHS

Championships where she finished a creditable 31st.

· Felix Lemon placed 2nd in the 16 years boys long jump at the Sydney

North Regional Championships, qualifying for the upcoming NSW CHS

Championships.

· Mackenzie Tiscareno of year 7 is an elite junior golfer who has won the

2024 Bayview Junior Club Championship and was invited to compete

at the World Under 13 Championships in North Carolina, USA.











PHS P & C Association 
 

P & C Trivia Night   
 

Thank you to everyone who attended and supported the P&C Trivia Night on 10 Au-

gust.  It has been many years since a big social event for parents was run by 

the P&C and you all made it a night to remember with the creative costumes with the 

theme ‘P’ (we are looking at you Pensioners) and impressive trivia knowledge.  A spe-

cial thanks to the local businesses who donated prizes and to our amazing Trivia MC 

for keeping the energy high.  Due to your generosity, we raised almost $3,000 that will 

directly benefit our school by providing essential items like library materials and sport-

ing equipment.  We truly appreciate your support and look forward to more fun events 

in the future.  

Big shout out to our donors Pony Rider, Pittwater RSL, Mona Vale Golf Course, Swing 

Factory, The Pot Warehouse, Zubi, City Cave, Basin Dining, Naked Wines & Pandora. 

May I personally add a huge THANK YOU to our P&C Events, Fundraising and Social 

group led by Katrina Ginsburg with the wonderful support of Katy Dyrmaier, Deenie 

Adams, Natalia Turner and many, many others, thank you. Steve Hall P&C President  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are keen to get involved in future events in any way please feel free to contact 

the P&C by email to: pittwaterhigh.secretary@gmail.com (Carol Abela) 

 



P & C Trivia Night  



P & C   
 

 

Shop for your School 
 

Exciting news! Shop for Your School campaign has officially launched at Pittwater 

Place, Mona Vale. You can now support Pittwater High while you shop by registering 

your receipt. Every purchase counts towards helping Pittwater High go in the running 

to win a share of $9,000. Plus, every registered purchase puts you in the running to win 

your own $500 Gift Card. Let’s make a difference together!  

*Conditions apply. Log your receipts at: https://www.pittwaterplacesfys.com.au/home 
 

 

 

 

P&C Socials  
 

The P&C are on socials! Follow us now to stay in touch and let us know if you would 

like to get involved in any way too.  

INSTAGRAM and Facebook FACEBOOK  search for Pittwater High P and C 

 

 

P&C Meeting 
 

The P&C General Meeting for Term 3 was held on Wednesday 21 August, minutes will 

become available on the school website: 

https://pittwater-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporting-our-students/parents--carers-and-the-

community/p-c/p-c-committees.html 
 

The P & C meet Wednesday of Week 5 each school term.  A reminder of upcoming 

meetings will be posted on the school website and in future Newsletters.  If you are 

available, please feel free to join us, all welcome. 
 

All the best, Steve Hall 
President, Parent and Citizens Association 
Email: pittwaterhigh.president@gmail.com 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fl.facebook.com%2Fl.php%3Fu%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.pittwaterplacesfys.com.au%252Fhome%253Ffbclid%253DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR1NVvx6N4JXb3_f5eNK7h2j_hDD7F9b6DU3_iekixJw-v00zyK8peBXmT8_aem_U7a0hUmc
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Fphs_pandc%2F%2520&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca8731734823347040f1b08dcc0282392%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638596525979756380%7CUnkno
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fpeople%2FPittwater-High-PC%2F61564012018737%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca8731734823347040f1b08dcc0282392%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%
https://pittwater-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporting-our-students/parents--carers-and-the-community/p-c/p-c-committees.html
https://pittwater-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/supporting-our-students/parents--carers-and-the-community/p-c/p-c-committees.html
mailto:Pittwaterhigh.president@gmail.com


Exciting news from the P&C ‘Shop For Your School’   
Shop for your School . Nominate Pittwater High School to win a share of $9,000 

by shopping at Pittwater Place.  The promotion is now open and PHS are currently 
in 3rd position on the leader board.  Shopping at participating stores in Pittwater 

Place will convert your shopping to 1 point for your chosen school.  Enter your 
shopping receipt via the Pittwater Place website. You also have a chance to win 

your own $500 shopping voucher too. *Conditions apply.  
 



 

I’m delighted to share with you the upcoming BODY IMAGE AWARENESS EVENTS  

EPIC is embracing Body Image Awareness Week in September with a screening of Embrace Kids 
with panel discussion at Roseville Cinema, Tuesday 3 September, 6.30pm - details here https://
www.empoweringparentsincrisis.com/embrace-kids 

We encourage parents/carers of young people to come along and bring their young people.  It will be 
a community celebration of our bodies, all are welcome!  After the screening of Embrace Kids, 
attendees will hear from a person with lived experience and two experts in supporting young people 
around body positivity.   

The Embrace Collective has kindly supplied parent packs for all attendees valued at $90. 

Ticket pricing is very low - $10 first ticket and $5 for additional tickets.  This is not a fund raiser and 
are very happy to provide tickets for free.  The charge is to ensure people come! 

EPIC is collaborating with Ku-Ring-Gai Council to provide 2 events in celebration of Body Image 
Awareness Week.  Here is the information for both: 

EVENT 1:  EPIC Screening of Embrace Kids with Panel Conversation, Tuesday 3 September, 6.30pm, 
Roseville Cinema - FOR FAMILIES & COMMUNITY https://www.empoweringparentsincrisis.com/
embrace-kids 

EVENT 2: Love Your Reflection: Body Positivity Webinar, Wednesday 11 September, 6.30pm, via 
Zoom  - FOR YOUNG PEOPLE https://krg-events.bookable.net.au/#!/event-detail/
ev_cbc58474aab243ac8691ff1480c32360 

Madeleine Steel    -    CEO EPIC - Empowering Parents In Crisis   www empoweringparentsincrisis.com 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2Fembrace-kids&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578948
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2Fembrace-kids&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578948
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2Fembrace-kids&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578955
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2Fembrace-kids&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578955
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkrg-events.bookable.net.au%2F%23!%2Fevent-detail%2Fev_cbc58474aab243ac8691ff1480c32360&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c25
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkrg-events.bookable.net.au%2F%23!%2Fevent-detail%2Fev_cbc58474aab243ac8691ff1480c32360&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c25
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578970279%7CUnknow


 

 

 

EVENT 1:  EPIC Screening of Embrace Kids with Panel Conversation, Tuesday 3 September, 6.30pm, 
Roseville Cinema (for families and broader community) 

EVENT 2: Love Your Reflection: Body Positivity Webinar, Wednesday 11 September, 6.30pm, via 
Zoom (for young people)  

We are thrilled to have inspiring guests from Batyr and Northern Sydney Local Health District. 

These events are a joint effort by EPIC and the Ku-ring-gai Council Youth Services Team, supported by 
the Northern Sydney Region Councils, including Ku-ring-gai, Northern Beaches, Willoughby, North 
Sydney, Mosman, Lane Cove, Hornsby and City of Ryde.   

Madeleine Steel    -    CEO EPIC - Empowering Parents In Crisis   www empoweringparentsincrisis.com 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.empoweringparentsincrisis.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSally.Stevenson3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf68c9b900df0482771a008dcba846ac8%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638590327578970279%7CUnknow




NORTH NARRABEEN Surf Life Saving Club 

Bronze Medallion & Surf Rescue Certificate Course 

Calling for Expression of Interest by Wed 9 October 2024 (Introduction - 

Information Evening) 

Location: North Narrabeen Surf Club 

Time: 6.30pm - 8.00pm  

Course Requirements:  

Bronze - 15 years, swim 400 metres in 9 minutes 

SRC - 13 years, swim 200 metres in 5 minutes 

Commence Training: Wed 16 October 2024 – 6.30pm 

Send all contact details inc. Name, DOB, Mobile No and E-mail to Club 

Admin: admin@northnarra.org.au or follow the QR code:  





Schools Spectacular 2024 tickets 

are now on sale! 

One of the biggest shows of the year is on 29 and 30 November. 

We could not be more proud of all our brilliantly talented young people and dedi-

cated teachers. Schools Spectacular ‘All4One’ will be a culmination of all their 

hard work from across the state. 

Read more below about securing your tickets for Schools Spectacular 2024. Se-

cure your tickets before they’re gone. 

TICKETS 
Tickets for Schools Spectacular 2024 went on sale Monday 24 June.  

Get in quick to grab your tickets for this uplifting, world-class showcase for the 

whole family. 

There is an Early bird discount of 10% available for all tickets purchased before 

2 August 2024 

They are sure to run out quickly, so make sure you snap up yours today. 

Enjoy two hours of fabulous entertainment, showcasing the very best of young 

Australian talent. 

This is a show for the whole family and is not to be missed. 

Performances are Friday 29 November 11 am and 7 pm, Saturday 30 November 1 

pm and 7pm at Qudos Bank Arena, Sydney Olympic Park. Visit the Ticketek web-

site to purchase your tickets now!  

https://artsunit.nsw.edu.au/schools-spectacular
https://artsunit.nsw.edu.au/schools-spectacular
https://artsunit.nsw.edu.au/schools-spectacular



